
General Chapter Meeting 
 

 
Date & Location: July 12th 2011 - HAC, Irving 

 
Attendees: 21         

 
Open Meeting:  11:44 AM    

 
Treasurer’s Report As of this morning the chapter has a balance of   $2,351.14 

Approval of the report:  
Moved by     Byron Hardin 
Seconded by     Hal Haas 

Secretary’s Report Minutes of last meeting on May 10th 2011 
Approval of the report:  
Moved by    Phil Kagarice 
Seconded by    Byron Hardin 

 
New Business:     

 
Presented PACE Award from Conference 
Next Meeting September 13th Dallas Medical Center, discuss 
what went on at the National Conference in San Antonio. 
Novembers meeting Frank Snider will speak and still looking for 
a location. 
Any old ABPA training tapes (VHS) please forward to one of the 
board members to give to ABPA National. 
Putting together a new member orientation packet. 
 
City of Lewisville has a new contact person regarding backflow, 
contact Chris McGinn for name and number. 
Discussed having certificates for member appreciation, etc.  
  
 
 
 

 
Old Business:               

 
None 
 

Presentation Byron Hardin – Asset Management for Backflow Protection 
Programs. 

 
Adjourn Meeting: 

 
12:59 PM 

  
Notes:  
 


